
Dear all, 

With great pleasure, De Nederlandsche Bank invites you to this year’s DGS 
Seminar on 21 November, titled ‘Protecting depositors in challenging times’. 

Since the financial crisis of 2008, we have been building together on a 
stronger deposit guarantee scheme (DGS). There have been many important 
developments and reforms to improve the functioning of the DGS. Recent 
challenging times have demonstrated the effect of these reforms and how 
we have successfully created a trustworthy DGS.

In April, the DGS was activated because of the bankruptcy of Amsterdam 
Trade Bank. Seven months later, we would like to share and discuss with you 
what this experience has taught us. During this interactive seminar, we will 
guide you through the most important aspects, developments, and practical 
insights with a particular focus on the most recent DGS payout. 

Please use the link to indicate if you would like to join the event and 
whether you would like to participate in person or online. 

De Nederlandsche Bank is organizing the DGS-seminar at its temporary 
office at Spaklerweg 4 in Amsterdam (next to Amsterdam Amstel Station). 
The program begins at 13:30 and ends around 18:00. Due to a maximum 
capacity in the venue, we ask you to use this link to indicate if you would 
like to join the event and whether you would like to participate online or in 
person. This ensures we can host a meaningful hybrid event catering to the 
online and offline preferences of participants. 

The final program will be provided to you at a later stage. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you! 

Kind regards,  
DGS-Team
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